
 

September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I hope this letter finds you well as we start another school year at Friarage School. 

Whether your child is entering school for the first time or returning for another year of 

learning, we are excited to have them as part of the Friarage Team. 

 
 

Please feel free to reach out to us with any questions or concerns. 

Let’s make this year a remarkable one, filled with achievements and wonderful memories. 

Make sure to like our Facebook page and download the Parent App to keep up to date with all school 

events and messages. 

 

Cheryl Cappleman 

Headteacher 

Attendance 
Remember everyday counts, 

please make sure your child 

has good attendance and 

arrives on time.  School 

starts at 8.45 am and 

finishes at 3.15pm. 

Parent’s Evening 
There will be a Parents’ 

Evening on the 18th September 

to discuss the progress your 

child is making in their new 

class.  A letter with details on 

how to make an appointment 

will be sent nearer the time.   

Uniform Reminder 

Yellow polo T-Shirt (with or without logo) 

Navy blue sweatshirt or cardigan (with or without logo) 

Black or dark grey school trousers (not jeans) or skirt 

Grey or black tights or plain white, grey or black socks  

Yellow or blue checked dresses in summer (Optional) 

Grey or black shorts in summer (Optional) 

Black shoes/trainers or boots (no heels or backless shoes) 

 

On PE days pupils are asked to come to school wearing: 

• joggers/shorts/leggings - colour- navy blue, black or grey 

• trainers or plimsols   

•  yellow t-shirts and school sweatshirts/cardigans (as above) 

• Hair to be tied up. 

Jewellery - Due to health and safety reasons, only stud earrings 

allowed, other jewellery items should not be worn. 

 

 


